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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I’m pleased to announce that an Art Club will be starting in Term 5 for children from both Key Stages. Art is a 

wonderful opportunity for children to express themselves and develop their imagination as well as their motor skills 

and coordination. It is also a great way to meet new friends through being part of a club! 

This term we will be exploring the mediums of clay and paint and developing our design, colour mixing and 

modelling skills.  

This club will run for 5 weeks, starting on Thursday 28th April until Thursday 26th May. It  will take place on Thursdays  

from 3:00 – 4:00pm. There is only space for 15 children and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

We will run the club on a termly basis so children who do not get a place this term will be able to re-apply for a place 

next term. Children who get a place in term 5 are welcome to re-apply for term 6 but will not be guaranteed a place 

automatically.  

If your child is interested in attending the club, please return the permission slip below to the school office,                       

by Wednesday 27th April (at the very latest).   

I’m really looking forward to being creative! 

Kind regards, 

Miss Birkby (Seahorses Class Teacher) 

 

Permission slip to attend Miss Birkby’s Art Club. 

I give my child, __________________________________,  in year ________    and class _____________           

permission to attend Art Club after school on Thursday 28th April from 3:00 – 4:00pm with Miss Birkby until Thursday 

26th May. 

My child has an allergy ____ Yes _____ No  (If yes, describe in detail the allergy)___________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

My year 6 child has my permission to walk home alone after meetings. _____ Yes _____ No 

I will pick up my child at 4:00pm at the main reception door. _____ Yes** _____ No  

** If yes, please indicate who will be picking him/her up __________________________________ 

If this changes you will need to notify the school office. 

Signature of Parent/Guardian______________________________  Date______________________ 

 


